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TECUMSEH MALL/CATHERINE STREET ROAD PAVING 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – Construction to the entrance of the Tecumseh Mall Terminal via Catherine 
Street will make the Tecumseh Mall Transit Terminal inaccessible to transit services. As a result, the 
Lauzon 10 will be on detour beginning at the start of service on Monday, August 18, 2025, until the 
end of service on Friday, August 22, 2025.  
 
Lauzon 10 
Northbound 
 

Start at Temporary Terminal to 
Continue through temporary terminal to 
Right at intersection toward Lauzon Road to 
Right on Lauzon Road to 
Right on Tecumseh to 
Right on Lauzon Parkway to 
Regular route (will continue on regular route until the intersection of Lauzon Parkway and Lauzon 
Line) to 
Left at Lauzon Line to 
Right at Lauzon Road to 
Bus Bay at Lauzon Road and Tecumseh 
 
Lauzon 10 
Southbound 
 

Start at Bus Bay at Lauzon Road and Tecumseh to 
Continue on Lauzon Road through Tecumseh to 
Regular route to 
Right at Tecumseh Mall PetsMart entrance on Lauzon Road to 
Left at intersection to continue to temporary terminal 

Please note: Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 
construction zones. 

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 
questions.  -30- 
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